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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
    

    

During the night to January 21, a powerful storm in Voivodeni caused a large tree to fall over and destroy 

some of the preschool’s swings, the slide, the monkey bars, and more, as well as the fence. Members of the 

congregation rushed out to cut down the tree and mend the fence. But in order for the local government to 

approve the children’s use of the play equipment, an authorized company must repair it to ensure that no 

accidents occur. Our contact person Denes Csaba is wondering if SB Foundation could pay for the 

renovation, which will cost 2,000 Euro (almost SEK 23,000). – In the past, the Foundation has restored the 

preschool building and has had the playground reconstructed, so we feel a certain responsibility. 

 

When SB Foundation traveled to Romania in September 2021 

to visit its various projects in that country, we took photos of the 

children in active play on the preschool’s grounds, as shown 

here.   
 

Of course, we must help with the repairs, so the children can 

play there again. “Don’t you agree,” ask  
SB Foundation and the Board, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 

  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201   
Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel: +4670-2545233 

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm, Sweden 

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström,  

Deputy: Ivar Boman, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg,  
 

http://www.stiftelsenbrodet.se/
mailto:kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se

